

Parents and Carers

Please come and join FoWS, after Gold Book assembly on the 29th September for biscuits and a cuppa. We will be displaying all our events that we run and also what we fund.

We are a small group of ladies that like to have fun whilst raising money for all the children at Windmills school.

We would love to hear any ideas you might have on raising money and what you would like to see the money spent on.

If you can't make it then you can email us friendsofwindmills@gmail.com or like our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/friendsoffows/ for all updates. We look forward to meeting you.

